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April 26, 2019 

 

Mr. Neil Krutz, City Manager 
City of Sparks 
431 Prater Way 
Sparks, NV 89431 
 
Dear Mr. Krutz 
 
Please let this letter serve as a follow up to our conversations and memoralize the scope of 
work addressed in our discussions regarding assistance with the Washoe County Federal Lands 
Bill. More specifically, provide outreach efforts to include a proposed connector road for east 
Sparks to the current Federal Lands Bill before Congress. The proposed connector Road will 
proceed north through Sparks from the existing USA Parkway and I-80.  
 
Barrett Resources is an experienced government relations firm specializing in community 
outreach programs related to local government projects. We have considerable experience 
with local governments, state agencies, elected officials and the business community for 
outreach efforts. We have a proven track record of success and we look forward to bringing 
our track record to this project. 
 
Barrett Resources will conduct one on one meetings with appointed and elected officials of 
Washoe County, City of Reno and the City of Sparks. We will also conduct meetings with 
affected property owners along the proposed connector road and those businesses who will 
potentially benefit from the proposed connector road. 
 
The primary goal of this project is to gain majority support for the connector road in a local 
government joint meeting scheduled for June 7, 2019. This majority support will provide the 
Nevada Federal delegation with a clear message that the region is in dire need of this 
connector road. 
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Barrett Resources is proposing a fee of fifteen thousand dollars effective May 1, 2019 through 
June 30, 2019.  The fee is all inclusive to cover expenses related to individual meetings, general 
expenses and transportation costs. Barret Resources also proposes payment of $7,500 by May 
15, 2019 and the balance due June 30, 2019. Should you prefer a different payment schedule, 
we are happy to discuss this with you.  
 
Thank you very much for your consideration and we look forward to working with you on this 
project. Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or you require additional 
information.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris Barrett 
Barrett Resources 
 
 
 
 
 


